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Please Pass HB 3387
House Bill 3387 allows for counties to use Precinct Committee Persons
(PCPs) to work on elections if hired by a county clerk’s office to do so.

County Clerks Offices staff up during elections, they are required by law to
hire workers form both major political parties. 

This bill would allow for PCPs to work as staff in elections offices but
would still maintain flexibility for counties to decide whether or not to hire
PCPs. 

By definition in state law, a PCP is not considered a public officer (ORS
248.015 (7)).

County security measures and multiparty election boards provide checks
and balances needed to provide fair and accurate elections.

Please consider passing HB 3387 to help provide County Clerks the
flexibility to hire PCPs as needed.

Contact: Tess Milio 
OACC Lobbyist
tess@miliocapitolconsulting.com
626-484-8387

The OACC represents 
all of the Oregon County Clerks,

 who are responsible for administering and
funding elections. 
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